

To: City Manager Jim Scholl

From: Larry T. Beaver

Executive Director-CRB

Date: April 25th, 2016

Reference: CRB Executive Director Contract

Jim, attached is the 2016/2017 Executive Director contract signed by the CRB Chairman, Michael Behrend, awaiting your signature. The Board voted by unanimous vote to approve the contract at its March 28th, 2016 meeting. I look forward to serving the Citizen Review Board and the great City of Key West for another year. Thank you in advance for your attention to this very important matter.

Respectfully,

Larry

NN CL

Ph: (305) 809-3887; Fax: (305) 293-9827; E-Mail: crb@keywestcity.com Website: www.keywestcity.com then select CRB from the Dept. Drop Down Menu